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Student Contacts 

School Aug.  Sept. Oct. Nov.  Dec. Jan. Feb. Mar.  YTD 

Minico 3 17 13 8 8 9 10 14 82 

Mt. 
Harrison 

0 3 1 8 4 4 6 4 30 

West 
Minico 

0 1 1 2 0 0 2 0 6 

East Minico 0 6 1 1 0 2 0 0 10 

TLC 0 8 0 2 7 4 1 1 23 

Paul Elem. 0 0 0 0 0 0 1 1 2 

Rupert 
Elem. 

0 0 1 0 0 0 1 0 2 

Acequia 
Elem. 

0 0 0 1 0 0 0 1 2 

Heyburn 
Elem.  

0 1 0 1 2 3 1 1 9 

Student Contacts this month include: 

 Contact with student that might require or lead to follow up issues 

 Discussion/Education on Behavior and how it could apply within the law. 

 Warnings, Citations or Arrests 

 

Activities: 

Despite having school out for a week and a few extra days, the month of March has been very busy.   

 

This month I have started training the fire departments on the Standard Response Protocol which has been 

adopted by the school district.  I went to the Minidoka County Fire Protection District meeting and taught them on 

the protocols the schools would be using.  In the training, I explained to the firefighters how they could help and 

would be of an asset during a critical issue at a school.  In the months to come, there will be scheduled trainings 

with the other emergency service groups.   

 

Presentations or Training: 

 Presentation to Mrs. Gallegos students at East Minico on The Bill of Rights.  

 Presentation to the Migrant Parent Meeting  regarding Sexting and Cyber Security 

 Training to Special Services Staff on Stand Response Protocol   

 

Other Activities: 

West Minico Staff and the Sheriff’s Office conducted the lockdown drill with the students starting in the commons 

area.  The lockdown drill was very successful and the kids did a great job.    

 

Minidoka School Resource Officer   

Dustin Bourn 


